
 
Welcome 

 
 We are grateful that you have joined us 
today!  If you are a first time guest, please 
fill out a welcome card and place it in the 
offering.   
 

RESPONSE CARD 
 

NAME  __________________________ 
ADDRESS  _______________________ 
                    _______________________ 
PHONE #   _______________________ 
EMAIL       _______________________ 
 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Name______________ Birthday______ 
Anniversary   ____________________ 
 
TEXT ALERTS 
 
If you are new to BCW please text the 
word WELCOME to 570-669-3780. 
 
If you would like to be added to our 
texting prayer group text the word PRAY 
to 570-669-3780. 
      
 
 
 _____     I would like a copy of a sermon 
                 Preached on the date of ____ 
 

* * * * * * *  
 
_____    I am committing my life to Jesus 

Christ for the first time 
 
_____     I am recommitting my life to 

Jesus Christ 
 

____    I am surrendering my life to  
               the Lordship of Christ 
 
_____    I would like information about  

the Membership Class 
 

_____    I would like information about 
Baptism 

 
 

 
 

 
Order of Worship 

Prelude  
 
Countdown / Announcements  
 
Call to Worship   
 
Invocation 
 
Worship through Singing 
 Everlasting God 
 Worthy Is The Lamb/Crown Him 
 
Penny March    Boundless Love      The Cathedrals 
 
Worship Through the Giving of Tithes and Offerings  
     Offertory – There is Power in the Blood   329  
 
Scripture Reading - Psalm 119: 49-64         Sandy Dotterer  
 
Hymn    And Can It Be?   347 
 
Holy Communion 
 
Morning Prayer               Pastor Alan 
 
Scripture Lesson     Daniel 1: 1-21 
 
Message       ‘God is Speaking!  Are We Listening?’ 
               Pastor Alan Eckenroad  
 
Benediction 
 

Reaching Out In Love, Building Faith in Christ! 

Beech Creek Wesleyan Church 
Alan S. Eckenroad – Pastor   

 (570) 962-2732     -    www.beechcreekwesleyan.org 
Email - bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com 

Sunday – June 2, 2024 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 
 
                                
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
        

This Week 
Sunday– Worship 9:00 a.m., Adult and Young Adult 

Sunday School and Reinforcers 10:30am, Quilts of 
Valor Ceremony 2pm 

Wednesday – Bible Study 10am, Cookies & Christ 6pm 
Friday – Sonshine Club noon 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 

Week of 5/26 
 

Worship Attendance 
138 

Tithe Offering / Amount Needed 
$5,277.10/ $5,287.00 

Faith Promise 
$95.00 

Building Fund 
$90.00 

Penny March 
                   $2,181.96 

Sunday School Attendance 
53 

 

Thank you for your faithful 
attendance and giving! 

                                                                                      

 

In our Prayers 
 

 
 

 

Judy Saar 
Keith Peters 
Ken Packer 
Kendra Long 
Kevin Reich 
Kim Kline 
Larry Lavelle 
Leo Klinefelter 
Lewis Family 
Lorie Eckenroad 
Local Platoon 
Maxine Chub 
Missionaries   
Our Country 
Peg Gilbert 
Sandy & Mikel 
Sheasley 

Shantell Inch 
Teddy Parker 
Trenton Haagen 
Trina Miller 
Trish Johnson 
Ukraine 
Unsaved loved 
ones 
Unspoken 
Requests 
Vera Mann 
Vhito DeCapria 
Wayne & Shirley 
Hixon 

Wes Lomison  
 

Birthday’s/Anniversaries           
 
Sunday  - Judy Heverly 
    Sam McGill 
 
Monday - Eli Shadle 
 
Wednesday – Carl & Sandy 

Gerlach 
 
Friday - Hailey Houser 

Althea Watkins 
Angel Conley 
Benner/Dan 
Families 

Betty Gray 
Bill Glossner 
Bill Miller 
Bob & Marie 
Walstrum 

Charlie Bova 
Dan Jackson 
Dave Dreese  
Davies/Walker 
Families 

Dick Long 
Dolly Hanley 
Don Bolar 
Donna Bitner 
Dusty Neese 
Earl Weaver 
Edna Hunter 
Frank Hanley 
Grant Falls 
Hope Rice  
Israel 
Jay Hall 
Jerry Heverly 
Joe & Nancy 
Wheeler 

John Engle 
Jordan 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
 
 
 
   
   
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
   
 
  
   
 
  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

Announcements 
 

Welcome to BCW this Sunday.  May we enter to Worship and then leave to serve.  
If you are a guest today, please fill out the Welcome Card in your bulletin and put it 
in the offering plate. 
 

Greeters Today: Jerry & Judy Heverly     Next Week: Joe Terriman 
 

Adult and Young Adult Sunday School and Children’s Reinforcers will meet this 
morning following the worship service. 
 

This afternoon we will honor some special Veterans through Quilts of Valor.   
We invite you to join us at 2:00 pm for this special event.   
 

An exciting time is planned for the Children ages 3 through teens!  Vacation Bible 
School will be held June 16th-20th.  Each evening will be packed with Bible lessons, 
singing, crafts, recreation, and snacks.  Pre-registration is open on the church 
website: http://www.beechcreekwesleyan.org/ 
 

Included in your bulletin today is an invitation to give away for VBS.   Please give 
it to someone with children and invite them to join us for Vacation Bible School.   
The QR code can be scanned to pre-register.   
 

There will be a VBS Meeting immediately following the morning service next 
Sunday, June 9th.  All those helping with VBS should attend.      
 

Wednesday Bible Studies- Join us at 10am with Louise Johnson  
 

This Wednesday evening a special time is planned for Cookies and Christ at 
6pm!  Each family is invited to bring along cookies to share.  If you have a favorite 
cookie recipe, please bring it to share.  Iced tea will also be available.  We will also 
have cookie decorating for the kiddos! 
 

The next Men’s Breakfast is scheduled for Saturday, June 15th at 9am.  If you are 
interested in attending, please sign up on the sheet being passed this morning. 
 

Congratulations to the Class of 2024.   If you have a family member who is 
graduating from High School or College, we would like a photo of them.    
Please send your photo to bcwesleyanoffice@gmail.com.  Please indicate the 
persons name and the school they are graduating from. 
 

BCW’s Senior Group, The Sonshine Club will meet on Friday, June 7 at noon.  
They invite you to join them for a meal, fellowship and a guest speaker.  For more 
information, see Dan or Barb Jackson.  
 

Next Sunday, June 9th kicks off the Lamar Lighthouse Summer Concert 
Series!  GloryWay will take the stage at 7pm.  All concerts are free.  A love offering 
will be taken.  
 

Thank you to each one that joined us on Wednesday evening for the Fellowship 
picnic and corn hole.   We truly had a great time eating, fellowshipping, and playing 
corn hole.  Our next picnic and corn hole is planned for June 24th.   
 

Thank you to each one that assisted with the Funeral Luncheon for the Lewis 
Family.  Thank you to all who provided the food items and/ or helped in any 
way.   Special thank you to Lorie Eckenroad for coordinating the luncheon.  Your 
donations and help are a tremendous blessing to families during the time of loss.      
 

Thank You’s 
-John Rickert for mowing last week.    
-Carl Gerlach for his willingness to pull the parade float and securing a trailer to 
use.  
 

 
  


